
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  

 

To:      New Prague Utilities Commission 

 

From:    Bruce Reimers, Utilities General Manager  

 

Date:    May 22nd, 2024 

 

Subject:   Agreement Updates 
 

Staff has updated the following two agreements: Commercial Industrial Electric Service 

Agreement and Residential Developer Electric Service Agreement, as well as added a third 

agreement: Residential Development Street Light Agreement.  Staff will continue to review 

agreements and policies and update or add as needed.   
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Commission approves the agreements as presented. 
 

     


